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This bill would be devastating to our economy throughout all of Oregon and all of the 

tourism industry as a whole forcing all small business to shut down throughout the 

state that relay on their income flow. all farming would come to a full stop and the 

cost of all goods would double over night. 

 

This should never be allowed to happen   


